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12.           Favor Terry  Kim On behalf of Children’s Institute, I am writing in support of Item #12, 
Celebrating Fatherhood Well-Being Month in Los Angeles County. I want to 
thank Supervisor Holly Mitchell for her leadership and the Board of 
Supervisors in acknowledging healthy fathers as integral to healthy families. 
Last year’s motion facilitated meaningful opportunities for fathers and father-
focused community organizations to advocate and engage directly with the 
County to work towards solutions together. We are encouraged by the 
recommendations to promote fatherhood well-being through targeted 
outreach, focused resources, and community partnerships that value and 
dignify fathers. We look forward to continued collaboration with county 
departments on implementation. 
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